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The CAMLA Young Lawyers Committee held their annual 
networking event on 24 May 2022, hosted at McCullough 
Robertson.

The hybrid event allowed attendees both online and in 
person to hear from our wonderful panellists about their 
experiences networking and all the paths that led to 
where they are today. After the formal part of the evening, 
attendees enjoyed drinks and canapes, putting their new 
networking skills to the test.

The audience heard some insightful stories and tips about 
networking, how to be authentic when making connections 
and how these skills and experiences helped our panellists 
throughout their careers.

Some sage advice the attendees took from the event include 
the reminder to back yourself when networking, being 
persistent when trying to make connections and an offer 
for coffee goes a long way when you want to learn about 
someone’s career path.

The CAMLA Young Lawyers Committee would like to again 
thank panellists Rebecca Lindhout (Special Counsel 
at McCullough Robertson), Dan Roe (Senior Attorney, 
Original Production at The Walt Disney Company), and 
Antonia Rosen (Legal Counsel at News Corp Australia) for 
participating in the event.

CAMLA Board Member Rebecca Lindhout also congratulated 
the winners for the CAMLA Essay Competition:

Adam Lukacs (University of Queensland), for his piece 
(published in this edition) on source confidentiality under 
siege;

Nadine Mattini (University of Sydney)¸ for her piece 
(published in this edition) on the serious harm threshold in 
physician review defamation disputes; and
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Julian Sanders (University of Western Australia), for his piece 
on music copyright and the doctrine of objective similarity.

The evening was moderated by Calli Tsipidis (Chair of the 
CAMLA Young Lawyers Committee, Foxtel) with help on the 
night from Jessica Norgard (nbn), Anna Kretowicz (Judge’s 
Associate), Nicola McLaughlin (nbn) and Erin Mifsud 
(eSafety Commissioner).

Thank you again to our amazing panellists and McCullough 
Robertson for generously hosting the evening. It was a great 
night with engaging conversation and a few laughs. We look 
forward to seeing you at our next CAMLA Young Lawyers 
event.


